
From: Suzanne VALLIS  
Sent: January 7, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning of environmentally protected space 

  

I am writing to strongly oppose the rezoning of protected space. We have enough housing. Do 

not destroy the last bit of greenspace that we have. I already see foxes roaming residential areas. 

Do not destroy more habitats. 

  

Suzanne Lachner 

 

mailto:clerks@newmarket.ca

